
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 3/07/2025 9:12:16 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

03/07/2025

MR Samuel Wilkins
- 25 Oconnors RD
Beacon hill NSW 2100

RE: DA2024/1684 - 638 Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Dear Council officer,
I have concerns about this development due to its proximity to live music venues in the
surrounding area.

I feel the applicant should be made to make sure all apartments have appropriate acoustic
treatment to reduce the chance of noise complaints from those residing there.




